LUINWAVERING SUPFORT

FOR URCOMMON HFROFS

President’s Message
January 2025

As we turn our sights to the new year, we have a number of goals as a Department and
Auxiliary we should be striving to attain. One will always be to hit 100% in membership, at the
Auxiliary, District and State levels. The reason for this is simple. When the VFW stands in front
of Congress at their Annual Legislative Conference, they can state the VFW and It's Auxiliary
are XXX number of members strong. Reaching 100% plus, helps us keep that number forceful
and loudly states we stand behind our veterans.

Our other main objective is to achieve the Circle of Excellence award at the end of the 2024-25
year. | have always felt and | know the National Office feels the same way; this is not an “I”
award, but rather a “WE” award. The points required to assure being part of the Circle are “WE”
enterprises...97-100% in membership at minimum...all auxiliaries being bonded...holding
council meetings and official visits, communication among the membership, program reporting
from our auxiliaries to showcase the work they have for our veterans and communities. The list
of what needs to be accomplished is long and as you can see, it will not be achieved by just me,
this is truly a department effort!

As we move forward into 2025 and finish out the year, | encourage each auxiliary to continue
the good work you all are doing and help bring New Jersey in to a strong finish. Keep aiding our
veterans, continue reaching out to our youth to educate them on all things patriotic. Be the
mentor you would have liked someone to be for you. All these actions will assure a successful
end of the year and allow New Jersey to stand proud as we win the Circle of Excellence for
2024-2025. Let’s be a Triple Crown winner — we've won the last two years, let’s go for three in

a row!

Loyally,

Dencae Becklon



AUXILIARY OUTREACH
January 24-25

With the hustle and bustle of the holidays behind us, let us start the New Year by
reaching our goal, of the auxiliary outreach program to do be more active with in our local
community. This will give us the opportunity to do more within our focal community, schools,
civil, faith and youth organizations. It is time to take an active role in our local community events

and let our community know we are here and willing to help and support them.

Think outside the box and volunteer with an organization that you would not think of,
who comes to mind is unwed mothers, who sometimes all these girls need is someone to talk to
and spend time with.

COMMUNITY SERVICE:

Thank you to the VFW Post and Auxiliaries for hosting, breakfast, lunches and
Christmas parties for our veterans and your donation to the organizations in your community by
doing this, you are showing the meaning of:

“Honoring Through Service To Our Veterans” and “FROM OUR ROOTS OT OUR BRANCHES
EXTENING SERVICES TO OUR VETERANS"

Wishing everyone a Healthy and Happy New Year!

Camilla Albano
AUAILIARY OUTREACH Chairman




“BUDDY” ® POPPY/VFW NATIONAL HOME

January 2025
Terri Andryszczak
24 Beech Street
Kearny, NJ 07032
Phone: 732-322-9970
Email: vfwpost1302@gmail.com
“Buddy” ® Poppy

Happy New Year!! Hope everyone had a great holiday with family and friends.

How many were able to spend time with veterans, whether at the Post or at Veteran Homes?
Was there a “Buddy"® Poppy display at the Post party/Event? Were pictures taken? Because...

Documenting your activity and/or event will help you complete the National Program Award No.1
entry form with all the information about your activity and send to me. | will forward the winning
entry to the National Ambassador. On the form, please describe your activity and/or event and
include the following (if applicable):

Flyers

Brochures

Social Media Posts
Newsletters
Handouts

and Photos!

Honoring those who served, all year round, by helping the living.




VFW NATIONAL HOME

Hope everyone took the time to mail birthday cards to National Home to celebrate their 100"
Birthday. How many auxiliary members became Centennial Life Members?

Itis a great feeling spreading happiness and joy this time of year to the ones we love and to those
that are struggling or just need a helping hand, especially our veterans and their families. The
selections on National Home's ‘Amazon Wish List’ were not outrageous, reasonable, and assist
in the running of National Home day-to-day. Just like we need things to run our homes or
businesses, National Home needs the same. It is terrific to do this at this time of year, but we can
do it any time of year.

“The VFW National Home is a living memorial to America’s veterans”.

Mrs. Pollet and her 6 children - the 1% family to move into National Home in 1925.



Gloria Lisick:

45 Wheeler Avenue _ - Home: 732-541-539
Carteret, Nj 07008 | - ek 752-841-8037
. glisleki@eomeast ey
CANCER
2024-2025

_The most important to remember is EARLY DETECTION

| hope everyone had a very Merry Christrhas and Happy New Year!

We are now 6 months in and 6 months to go. | would like to thank all
that have contributed to this fund. If you are planning a fund raiser
please let me know and | will try to attend.

January is Cervical Awareness Month. The month aims to raise
awareness and promote information on prevention, diagnosis,
treatment, survivorship and cure. Vaccination against human
papillomavirus (HPV) the main cause of cervical cancer, Together, we
can strive to end cervical cancer within a few generations.

More than 80 out of every 100 will survive for 1 year or more after they
are diagnosed, and 60 will survive their cancer for 5 years of more after
diagnosis, 50 will survive their cancer for 10 years or more.

All donations go directly to Dept. Treasurer Paula Pinto.



Extension and Revitaliztion Communication
January 2025
It's a new year and along with that comes a new start.

Let's start with any Auiliary that's struggling, please make a phone call so that we can
help you. A phone call can make a big difference to an Auxiliary that might need a little
guidance. And we don't know you are struggling untit you reach out.

Here are some yellow caution lights:
* Audits not done timely
* No representation on District-Level at meetings
* No change in Officers
No new members
* No program reports

Everyone can change the No's to taking the challenge and make them "Can-do's".
District Presidents and Representatives to the Presidents should be alerting me to any
Auxiliaries that are exhibiting "yellow lights”. Let's start the new year off right before

it's {oo late, try to grab the reigns before it gets too bad.

CHALLENGE: MEETING TOO LONG

SOULUTION: Have a prepared agenda to help start/end the meetings. If there's an
event that requires a lot of attention, table it and invite members to stay after the
meeting for further discussion.

Also attached are the two program challenges, are you checking off the ones that your
Auxiliary has done. Remember cash awards go to the Auxiliary with the most pointsi!!

Remember: 'From our Roots to Our Branches'
Barbara Wiener
NJ Department Chief of Staff
barb. wiener@yahoo.com

609-464-1791




EXTENSION AND REVITALIZATION AWARD SHEET
FOR 2024-2025

Name
Aux.# PHi#

«  Did your Auxiliary have a minimum of 10 meetings?

1 point for each meeting.

Jan e July
Feb __ Aug
March Sept

April Oct

May Nov.

June Dec.

* Did member(s) other than the President, Secretary and Treasurer of the Auxiliary attend
a District Meeting?

1 point for each meeting

+ Did your Auxiliary attend a Council of Administration?

1 point for each meeting

« Did member(s) other than the President, Secretary and Treasurer of the Auxiliary attend the
school of instruction?

1 point

+ Did your auxiliary hand out any Podium Edition: Bylaw and Ritual Books to your new members?

1point for every new or used (2022 or newer) 10 maximum

« Did you give your new member(s} an auxiliary membership or Life membership pin?




Can be ordered through the VFW store. 10 maximum

1 point for each pin given to a member

BONUS POINTS
2 points for each member (max 10 Members)

Number of traditional obligations/initiation ceremony performed with any new members
{not transfers) (ceremony found in the Bylaws)

Send completed report by April 15, 2025
Barbara Wiener
NJ Department Chief of Staff

Barb.wiener@yahco.com




Historian/Social Media

Mary Ryan Sandman

176 Patty Bowker Rd
Tabernacle, NJ 08088
(608) 456 — 1774
maryryand0@outlook.com

Welcome to 2025 aka the second half of the Auxiliary year!

So now is the perfect time to break open the Communication Center and look at those year end
Awardsi

District Historians — Please send in the reports from President Beckler's visit to your District.
This contest is also open to Auxiliaries not in a District as long as President Beckler visited.

First up is the National Award

Awards for Auxiliaries

Most Outstanding Promotion of VFW Auxiliary Programs to the Community through Social
Media

« Citation and $25 to one (1) VFW Auxiliary in each of the 10 Program Divisions with
the Most Outstanding Promotion of the VFW Auxiliary Programs to the Community
through Social Media sources.

o Entry form required and available on MALTA. Deadline to Department Chairman
March 31, 2025,

« Citations will be mailed directly to winning VFW Auxiliary from National Headquaiters
and monies deposited after National Convention.

Next up Department Awards

Most Outstanding Promotion of VFW Auxiliary Programs to the Community Through Social
Media

+ Citation to each Auxiliary that enters Most Outstanding Promotion of VFW Auxiliary
Programs to the Community Through Social Media. Submit a two-pocket folder with
screenshots of posts promoting programs. Entries are due to Department Chairman
by March 15, 2025.

Department President's Official Visit

¢  Submit a report on Department President Denise Beckler's visit to your District or
Auxiliary. This contest is open to Districts and Auxiliaries not in a District. Tell
me a story of her visit to your Auxiliary or District. DO NOT SEND MINUTES! This can
be mailed in a two-pocket folder or e-mailed. All entries are due by April 15, 2025,




Outstanding Social Media Page
¢ Submit a two-pocket folder with screenshots from your Social Media page (max 25
pages). This contest is open to Auxiliaries Social Media pages. Each Auxiliary will
receive a citation. Deadline for submission is April 15, 2025,

The Department website has been updated. There is a promotion this month with all the
updates.

Website www.njviwaux.com
Facebook hitps:/iwww.facebook.com/viwadeptofnj
Instagram hitps:ffwww.instagram.com/VEWADEPTNJ




VA NEW JERSEY HEALTH CARE SYSTEM EAST ORANGE CAMPUS

HELEN FAISON VAVS REP. ALICE KORDOWSKI DEP VAVS REP.

We hope everyone had an awesome holiday season. Alice and myself would like to thank
you for all your generous donations and Christmas Cheer that allowed us to have a Christmas
Party at the East Orange Medical Center. Thanks to your generous donations we were able to
have a party on December 10, 2024 on the PTST Unit 12b.

We served pizza, chicken wings with sauces, holiday cookies, lemonade and iced tea. We
gave out sweatshirts and socks as a gift to each resident and we also left body wash and
toothpaste at the nurse’s station. The sweatshirts were a hit a few Vets tried to get exira, | have
to admit | did give the Recreation Therapist one for a Vet because he changed into his right away
and showed us his was tattered. We were planning to have a party on the spinal cord unit but
was informed they are still under Covid restrictions. We left lounge pants, socks, body wash and

toothpaste to be distributed to those residents. .

On Veterans Day we had a Coffee Social on the PTST Unit serving coffee, lemonade and
assorted breakfast Danish. Passed out a patriotic coloring picture for and activity and tee shirts,
as gifts left body wash and toothpaste at nurse’s station.




Paramus Home

Your residents at the Paramus Home thank you for providing Christmas cheer for them
this holiday season. A special thanks to Commander Austin and his line officers and our VFWA
Department officers for traveling north to join us. It was a sincere pleasure to work with our VFW
rep, Minnie Hiller-Austin, on the festivities this year.

QOur holiday party entertainment was provided by the Pettet Family. The day was filled
with lots of laughter, singing, and dancing. An assortment of cookies, sweets, and beverages
were enjoyed by all. Our joint Department gift to the seniors were tumblers imprinted with our
seal and a goody bag full of some helpful essentials. I'd like to thank each and every Auxiliary for
their donations that brought these joys to our treasured veterans.

Look for pictures on our VFWA Department Facebook page at:
https:/iwww.facebook.com/share/p/1Am4ixjeNik/ and at
https:/fwww.facebook.com/share/p/19gMTHhyyw/

May your New Year be filled with light and love!

Yours in Service,

Kathleen Shanahan

NJ VFWA Paramus Hm Rep
shanahank2@gmail.com
201-410-6814




VETERANS HAVEN SOUTH

JANUARY 2025
Karen Benedetto
35 Easy Street
Egg Harbor Township, NJ 08234
609-335-6350 krcatt756@comcast.net
Happy New Year!

| would like to thank the auxiliaries that participated and came to the Vets Haven Christmas party. It
was very festive and the residents loved interacting with us. The Auxiliaries spread Christmas spirit
with the outpouring of good will. Thank you again for another successful celebration from the 80
residents at Vets Haven South.

Shout outs to Auxiliary 386 from Cape May, Auxiliary 2174 from Westville, Auxiliary 2189 from Somers
Point and Auxiliary 9462 from Absecon.

Thank you Denise Beckler, Camilla Albano, and Mary Dugan your support meant a lot.

As we approach the new year please keep in mind the residents and how we can give back in the
upcoming months.

January is super bowl time maybe a pizza & wing get together,

February get the schools to make Valentine cards and add some candy;

March it's Time for St Patrick's Day, everybody has a little Irish in them,;

April is Easter time, the bunny loves to bring colored eggs and candy.

We can be creative and remember veterans year round. Reach out if you have a great idea, maybe
we can help.

Just A Reminder --- Donations to Veterans Haven South. They will no longer accept checks made
payable to Veterans Haven South. Please make the check to the “Treasurer State of NJ” in the memo
put VHS and put where you want the money to go. Example VHS Gift Cards, Food Truck etc.

Going forward please write your check to the Treasurer State of NJ.

But forward your check to:

Vets Haven South

301 Spring Garden Road
- Hammonton, NJ 08037

Attn; Cheryl Evans

No worries your money will be designated to your request.




Vineland Veterans Memorial Home

January Communications 2025

Well, Welcome 2025}

| thought 2024 was a great year for Vineland! I'm looking forward to another
fabulous year!!

First off, let me give out a HUGE THANK YQU to everyone who helped with
donations, monetary or gifts, volunteered, who helped out in anyway with the State
VFW/AUX Christmas ‘Fun with Frosty’ party. It was a huge success and enjoyed by alll
The gifts, the food, the camaraderie couldn’t have been any better. (Just as a heads up,
already planning next year’s event)

Our next big event will be on January, the 14" at 2pm. ‘Winter Carnival'l!
Popcorn, water ice, cotton candy and lots of surprises!! (flyer attached)

February the 14", Valentine's Day Party! It will be at 11am. There will be subs
and cupcakes and lots of singing and dancing.

The residents of Vineland always appreciate the volunteers that come and help.
They love to chit chat, so if anyone wants to come to any event, please feel free.
Invitation not needed.




VINEL AND VETEFRAN MEMORIAL HOME

winter Carnival I

Tuesday., January 14, 2pm

COTTON CANDY
POPCOEDN

i R
PRIZES

2

CAMES
AND OF COULSE A CLOWN!!!

If anvyone would like to join. all are welcome.,

Any auestions, please call Barb wiener 6C9-4€4-1791




Legislation
January 2025

This month's Action Alert should look familiar. I've reported on it before. Your veterans
and their families need you to support H.R. 8371, Senator Elizabeth Dole 21st Century
Veterans Healthcare and Benefits Improvement Act. This will enhance services for
veterans and caregivers. This bipartisan-negotiated legislation has been crafted from
input collected from dozens of organizations representing veterans, caregivers, and
survivors throughout the United States.

Specifically, it will reduce wait time for veterans to access necessary care. It will also
maximize caregiver benefits. It seeks to guarantee access to care in the veterans’
communities. Survivors of military personnel will be able to access a broader array of
benefits. L.ong term veteran care will be more accessible. It aims to also reduce veteran
suicide by analyzing the correlation of VA benefit usage to veteran suicides. Finally, it
would give veterans more autonomy to choose where they receive heaithcare.

You can read further about H.R. 8371 by exploring the following links:
hitps.//www.congress.qov/billf118th-congress/house-bill/8371
hitps.//iwww.govtrack.us/congress/bills/118/hr8371
hitps://veterans.house.gov/uploadedfiles/senator _elizabeth dole _act one pager final.p
df

Support the Senator Elizabeth Dole 21st Century Veterans Healthcare and Benefits
Improvement Act here:
https.//votervoice. net/mobile/NVFW/Campaigns/119379/Respond

Yours in Service,

Kathleen Shanahan

NJ VFWA Legislation 24/25
shanahank2@gmail.com
201-410-6814




Victoria L Hendrix legal.vhendrix@gmail.com
P O Box 385 (856) 577 — 1314
Mount Holly, NJ 08060

“IWe are Family — From Our Roots to Our Branches, Extending Service to Our Veterans”

Joyous January to you!! | pray your Christmas Holiday was spent surrounded by loved ones and
cheer. Our current membership percentage for the Department of New Jersey is 95.31%!!
Congratulations is in order for such great achievement!! | also applaud those
Auxiliaries who have reached 100% and above!! The work you have done doesn't go
unnoticed.

Our next goal is reaching 97% as we continue to travel the road to The Circle of
Excellence and beyond!

Our Department President Denise Beckler's heart is so pure that she continues to remind
me - she desires the Circle of Excellence for our entire Department, because this is not
her achievement alone —it’s a joint effort. So, let’s continue to do the work from our “roots
to our branches” to bring it home.

The Spring Conference is quickly approaching, and it would be awesome if we could put
our boots on the ground and work diligently to get as close to 100% as a Department as
possible. | know that we can, and we will achieve this goal, because we are the “Notable
New Jersey Members of The Eastern Conference”.

If you need help recruiting more members, please remember to reach out. Remember
your “WHY” and spark up conversations with eligible family and friends. Offer to pay for
their initial membership, conduct a membership drive, purchase a life membership as a
gift, etc. Use your creative minds to get their attention. Please don't forget the tech savvy
friends and family you have and share the easy QR Code with them.

——mn,

b4

| look forward to seeing the progress that's within our future. ﬁ



REMINDER of Upcoming Goals:

Madame President Denise Beckler and | would love to see the Department of New Jersey at or
better by November 30, 2024. So, let’s get it done!!

Department Goals —
e S50 for Auxiliaries that reach 100% by December 31, 2024.
e 5100 for Auxiliaries that reach 104% by March 31, 2025.
e PLUS - $50 for Districts that reach 100% by December 31, 2024.
e Spring Conference — (3) S50 Drawings for Auxiliaries that reach 100% membership.
e (1) JustlOne $25 winner.

National Goals -
Continuing to work towards recruiting new members can and will pay off! There will be a top
recruiter in each of the (4) conferences who recruits the most new and/or rejoined members.

For those members who recruit (5) or more members will receive a “Roots to Branches” pin
directly from National.

For those members who recruit (20) new members by May 31, 2025, will receive a National
Membership Achievement Award.

The Department of New Jersey will again continue the “Just One Cards”, which are to be
completed whenever a recruiter successfully recruits a new member. Please remember to mail
or hand deliver your “Just One Cards” directly to me to be placed into the raffles, which will be
drawn at the Fall and Spring Conferences along with Convention. The award for each drawing of
the “Just One Cards”, will be a prize of $25.

Remember!! Be creative in your membership outreach!

“Don’t Leaf Any Qualifying Member Behind”

Sisterly,

Victoria L Hendrix

Membership Chairwoman

VFW Department of New Jersey Auxiliary



SCHOLARSHIPS

Sandy Reed, Chairman viwauxiliary7508@gmail.com
732-343-1133

New Year, New Scholarship opportunities!!

We supported our posts and our communities for VOD and Patriot’s Pen, Now it's our turn!! Let's do
this!

+ 3-Dimensional Patriotic Art Contest
AND
< Young American Creative Patriotic Art Contest (2-Dimensional)
e Deadline March 31%, 2025
o (Grades 9-12
¢ Entries will be judged on originality of concept, presentation and patriotism expressed, content
of how it relates to patriotism and clarity of ideas, design technique and total impact of work.

How is your Post and Auxiliary going to recognize entries that come in?

Does your district have a lunch or a pizza party to Thank the students for their entries? If not,
suggest it!! If we make the students happy that they entered the contest, they will tell their friends and
schoolmates, and our contest will continue to grow! Recognize them for their hard work and
commitment to their education!

Don’t forget that we also have:
February 15, 2025 - “Continuing Education Scholarship” entry deadline.
As a team, we are going to help our students achieve their goals!
Keep checking out the Auxiliary Scholarship Facebook page!
Invite everyone you know to join the page (schools, PTA, teachers, students, neighbors, etc.)!

o Use the FB page as part of your advertisements. Sponsor posts, Share to your personal page.
Share, Share, Share!

SCAN ME

If you have any questions or want to share ideas, Please reach out!

Sincerely,
Sandy Reed
Honoring Through Service to our Veterans



Veterans and Family Support
January( 2025)

2025 is now here. What are your plans for 20257

We still have a lot of work to do to help our veterans start reaching out to them and ask them what
would they like to see different or was there something that your post did in the past that they
want to bring back again?

There are so many veterans that live alone. Not so much the veterans, but you also have the
veteran's spouses that live alone as well. Get them out, get them involved with your post. Maybe
your post would like to have movie night, game night, or just have a social night. When it gets
warm plan on having barbecues. There is so much you can do.

So sisters and brothers, let's round up our teams, start planning and see what kind of plans
you can come up with this year.

Brenda Bailey
Chairman Veterans and Family Support
609-694-6591




Youth Activities
January 2025

Brothers and Sisters,

Happy New Year. Now is the time to get all your promotions and activities done. If you have any
questions don’t hesitate to call or email me. These are ten tips you can do with the youth.

1. There is youth training programs. The boy scouts have one. You can find it online
http:/fwww.scouting. org/Traning/youthprotection.aspx

2. See when the youth are available as they could be doing something else and make it at
a convenient time. The parents will appreciate that you finish on time

3. Invite the parents to stay and be a part of the activity.

4. Make sure the proper safety measures are taken and the events are appropriate.
5. Make sure you know the location where you bring the youth.

6. Be courteous about not having smoking, drinking and drugs around the youth.

7. Make sure you have a permission slip from the parents before you take them outside of
the post home and school. If you are using a private vehicle.

8. See if you can receive training from your local Child Abuse Prevention Council or Child
Protective Center on the Mandated Suspected Child Abuse Reporting Laws in your state for
those working with the youth.

9. See if you need to have an individual fingerprinted before working with the youth/children
before an event, they may have laws in your state that may require it.

10. You should model and maintain healthy boundaries with the children. Try to be a role
model. Don't forget that your attitude towards others is not appropriate, for instance anger towards
another person or abuse around the children as it may cause a fear in the child. It only takes a
minute to make a difference in a child's life. You can do small things with a positive attitude. Giving
words of praise and encouragement to a child can make a difference. Show the child that you
listen to what is said. Just a small action can have a profound impact on the child’s life. We can
strengthen families and children in a real way.

Just a reminder that if you need any information for the National awards please contact
me at my email address and | will mait it to you by regular mail, Don't forget to give me your
home address,

Loyally,

Mary Dungan
Youth Activities Chairman
marydungan217@yahoo.com 609-351-5862




Website Update

The yearly overhaul of the Department Website was completed in late November.

In the main part of the overhaul, | updated each program according to what each chairman put
in the Communication Center. This year, | added the files for each program, which can now be
found on their program page along with information about National and Department Awards.

Department Chairman — Please check your page to see that all the information and forms
are there. (1 went based on the Communication Center and the Department Mailings.)

Every few years, | check out the other Department pages. As | get inspiration from them, | talk to
the President (Denise) to see if she would like that information added to the website. This year,
we added three (3) new pages: Chaplain's Corner and Treasurer Corner.

On the Chaplains corner, you will find the year-end report and card requests from Department
Secretary Margaret Russo. The card requests may be for Sympathy, Get-Well, or Thinking of
You.

On the Treasurer’s Corner, | worked with Department Treasurer Paula Pinto. An updated Audit
form and Donation list can be found there.

On the Mailings and Forms Page, you can find the Healthy Auxiliary Questionnaire (from
National), the New Community Service Form that is submitted to the VFW, the Mailing
Preference form (from National), and Department Mailings.

Department Convention updates will be added once they are announced,

I also added a "Meet the Candidates” page. Here you will find the names, Disfrict, and Auxiliary
# for currently announced candidates — both National and Department.

Dates to Remember aka Department Calendar will be updated in January.

There is a photo gallery, but for the most recent photos piease see the Department’'s Facebook
or Instagram page.

You can contact us on the Department website, | will respond as soon as | can. | will also
forward your message if needed.

Any other questions please let me know.

Mary Ryan Sandman
www.njvfwaux.com




VOICE OF DEMOCRACY DINNER
&
PATRIOT PEN LUNCHEON TICKETS ARE NOW ON SALE!

Tickets for both are now on sale on the VFW Dept of NJ Website. Go to:

http.//'www.VFWNJ.org and click on Resources > Shop

Voice of Democracy Dinner is Saturday, January 11, 2025 6PM
Deadline to purchase tickets is January 7, 2025

Patriots Pen Luncheon is Saturday, February 8, 2025 12 Noon
Deadline to purchase these tickets is February 8, 2025

Ads may also be purchased for $50 full page / $25 half page — see the VFW
website for ordering

Both the Dinner and the Luncheon will be held at the Clarion Hotel at Tom’s River




Be sure to mark your calendars for

Spring Conference!

e
(]

Saturday, April 5, 2025
Clarion Hotel at Tom’s River 10:00AM




We Love Our Department President!!

DEPARTMENT PRESEIDENT DENISE BECKLER’S TESTIMONIAL DINNER
CELEBRATING THE 100™ ANNIVERSARY OF THE DEPARTMENT OF
NEW JERSEY AUXILIARY

Clarion Hotel 815 NJ — 37 E
Toms River, NJ 08755

(Hotel booking information coming soon)

When: April 5, 2025
Time: 7pm
Dinner Tickets: $50 per guest (Buffet Style)
Dinner Tickets Must Be Purchased By: Friday, March 28, 2025
Deadline for Boosters/Ads: Friday, March 21, 2025
Dress Attire: Business Smart

Please mail ALL dinner checks to Victoria L Hendrix
(Please make ALL checks out to: VFW Auxiliary Dept. of New Jersey)

Please send ALL Boosters/Ads to Mary Ryan Sandman

Dinner Chair Contact Information:

Victoria L Hendriix legal.vhendrix@gmail.com

P O Box 385 (856) 577 — 1314
Mount Holly, NJ 08060

Booster/Ad Contact Information: Mary Ryan Sandman

176 Patty Bowker Rd. (609) 456 - 1774
Tabernacle, NJ 1774

MORE INFORMATION COMING SOON!!



VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY
DEPARTMENT OF NEW JERSEY

SPRING CONFERENCE AD JOURNAL FORM

Ad Prices:

FFull Page $25.00

Half Page $15.00

Inside Front Cover $50.00 (First come, first serve)
Inside Back Cover $50.00 (Ifirst come, First serve)
Outside Back Cover §75.00 (Iirst come, First serve)

Either Print what you want below or send a PDIF/Word Doc of Ad with payment:

All ads must be submitted no later than March 22, 2025 to:

Mary Ryan Sandman

176 Patty Bowker Rd.

Tabernacle, NJ 08088
609-456-1774

Please make checks out to: VW Auxiliary Dept of New Jersey




3.

L

0.

9.

10.
11.

12.

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS AUXILIARY
DEPARTMENT OF NEW JERSEY

SPRING CONFERENCE BOOSTER SHEET FORM

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY - WHAT YOU WRITL IS WHAT WILL BE TYPED
$2.00 PER LINLE

[3.

14,

16.

{use a second page for more than 24 names)

All Boosters must be submitted no later than March 22, 2025 to:

Mary Ryan Sandman

176 Patty Bowker Rd.

Tabernacle, NJ 08088
609-456-1774

Please make checks out to: VEW Auxiliary Dept of New Jersey




